
Chuck Wooster, White River Junction, VT.
As part of the relicensing of the Wilder Dam in Hartford, VT and Lebanon, NH, 
I encourage you to reopen the pedestrian walkway across the dam that links 
these two communities. This walkway already exists. By reopening it, you'll 
be linking two significant public green spaces - Boston Lot on the new 
Hampshire side and Kilowatt Park on the Vermont side - while also creating a 
key linage across the river for bicyclists who already enjoy cycling on NH 
Route 10 and Vermont Route 5. Returning this walkway to public access would 
be a wonderful gift to the people of the Upper Valley.
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